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Infrastructure, Planning and Natural Resources Committee

If this bill is not passed, I request the Queensland Government to provide a statement how
 they intend to compensate Taxi License owners who has paid the government for the
 purchase of their license.

The Queensland Government has profited from the Taxi Industry for many years and now
 allow hard working Queenslanders to lose their livelihoods due to the introduction of
 Uber.
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